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MEMORANDUM

TO:  TOWN COUNCIL s

FROM: MAYOR ROBERT L. HEDLUND %

RE: CPA FUNDING - PURITAN ROAD FLOOD
MITIGATION

DATE: MAY 11, 2017

I submit the following measure for consideration by Town Council:

“That the Town of Weymouth appropriate $132,500 from the Community Preservation
Unreserved Fund (4906-321001) to fund expenses associated with the construction of the

Puritan Road Culvert.”

These funds will be used as a 25% match for a Coastal Zone Management grant that the
Town is currently pursuing.

At the time of this submittal the balance in the Unreserved Fund is $944,108.91, which
does not reflect the $586,207.36 expense approved with the passage of Measure 17-023.

This measure requires a legal notice and public hearing



